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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	□
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)


		
	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Residential Education and Housing, Residence Director, (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu) 


	□
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngmnt, Construction, and Campus Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Erik Hendrickson, Student (erikrhendrickson@gmail.com)

		Team Leaders

	□

	Robert Anderson, Curriculum Team (randerson@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Winnie Fatton, Outreach Team (fatton@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Paula Figueroa-Vega, Demonstration Garden Team (pfiguero@tcnj.edu)


	□

	Brian Potter-Transportation Team (potter@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Julia Flagg-Recycling Team (flagg4@tcnj.edu)


		

	MEETING MINUTES

Date:  
4 May 2010
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203
1.  Minutes – approved with following correction
                     IV.  C. Horst  changed to M. Horst

M. Horst
2.  Funding – FY 2011
             A.  Funding will be cut for PC3

             B.  Can no longer pay group dues into national organizations

             C.  Funding for seminars and travel have been cut

             D.  No purchasing carbon credits

       We will continue with Carbon Neutral/Reduction Plan without funding as best we can.

      It was agreed to continue to advance initiatives. 

C. Heuring
3.  Updates:

     A. Team Reports

          1.  Transportation-B. Potter

               Students set-up a website to find out student needs for ride sharing and car pooling.
          2.  Demonstration Garden-S. Wolfson
               Planting will begin next week on the Forcina site-it was verified that soil was good for 

               gardening.  Garden site was approved for short-term only. The team is looking into          

               other sites.

    B.  GHG Inventory – L. Winyard

          Working to include transportation results and research through parking permits 
All

    C.  Climate Action Plan – C. Heuring

          Moving forward-Possible gifting of solar panels for Metzer Garage from a company 

          offering incentives with a 6-9 year term.  The company gets 30% of profit and at the end 

          of the term, the College has ownership of equipment.

          Another idea is Performing Contracting – RFP issued to firms to do energy conservation
          projects on campus.  They pay for the performance projects and will get a cut of energy 

          savings.
         Geo-thermal—Exploring Board of Utilities for a grant to do a feasibility study for a 

         geothermal well.

4.  Other

     It was decided there will be no meetings held during the summer break.



	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


	


Curt Heuring, Vice President for Facilities Management, Construction and Campus Safety
Administrative Services Building 202, PO Box 7718  –  Ewing, NJ 08628-0718

609/771-3230  -  Fax: 609/637-5150-  heuring@tcnj.edu
Curt Heuring, Vice President for Facilities Management, Construction and Campus Safety
Administrative Services Building 202, PO Box 7718  –  Ewing, NJ 08628-0718

609/771-3230  -  Fax: 609/637-5150-  heuring@tcnj.edu


